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FINAL REPORT FROM INDEPENDENT EXPERT

REVIEW PUC'S INITIAL DECISION ON
BEL'S 2024 FULL TARIFF REVIEW PROCEEDINGS

On June 29, 2024, the Public Utilities Commission (PUC) issued
an Initial Decision on the FTRP for the determination of
Regulated Values and Tariffs, Fees and Charges, and a Mean
Electricity Rate (MER) for Belize Electricity Limited (BEL) for the
Full Tariff Period (FTP) of November 1, 2024 to June 30, 2028,
{(the “Initial Decision”).

On July 23, 2024, BEL filed an Objection to the Initial Decision
which triggered the appointment of Dr. Rajendra Addepallis,
as the Independent Expert to review and consider the Initial
Decision and the merits of BEL's objection.

Dr. Addepallis has issued his final report and the PUC invites
interested parties to submit their comments via email to
info@puc.bz, no later than September 26, 2024,

The final report from the independent expert may be viewed in
its entirety on our website at www.puc.bz.



